
K-2 Holiday Program 
 

 

 

Please join us at McGuffey PK-8 School on 

December 13, 2023 at 1:45 for a holiday 

program featuring our K, 1, and 2 

students.  Your children are very excited 

to sing for you!  Your child will probably 

ask to dress up and look their best that 

day, which we encourage, but there is no 

special clothing required.  Let’s get into 

the holiday spirit as we support our K, 1, 

and 2 students! 

 


